
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice for Class Play Group, Nursery, L.Kg and U.Kg 

 

Dear Parents,       Dated: 16.03.2024 

The festival of colours – ‘Holi’ is here! To add fun and frolic to this festival we 

have planned Holi celebrations but with only flowers (petals) and bubbles for 

our Tiny Tots, keeping their safety in mind (no dry or wet colours will be used). 

 

Towards the above activity kindly send your child in casual dress on Friday, 

22
nd  

March 2024. Also where possible parents may kindly send some flower 

petals along with their child.  

Thanking you for your cooperation in the matter. 

 

Class Teacher 

 


